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Dates for the diary……… 
Wednesday 5th Feb. – Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 6th Feb. –F2 ‘Relax & Read’ Parent          

                          Session 

Friday 7th Feb. – Base Chester Zoo Trip 

Friday 7th Feb. – Year 4 Class Assembly 3pm 

 

Weekly Attendance - Congratulations to Year 2 for 

having the best attendance this week!  

F1 95.5% Year 3 94.4% 

F2 96.2% Year 4 93.2% 

Year 1 95.2% Year 5 94.0% 

Year 2 96.3% Year 6 96.2% 
 

It has 

been a 

very 

busy 

week 

in 

school 
full of 

learning 

opportunities.  Thank you to all the 

families who have attended our F1 

and F2 Parent Workshops over the 

past two weeks. We hope you have 

found the sessions informative and 

useful. 
 

In Art in Year 3, the children 

have continued their study of 

European 

Artists by 

looking at 

Kandinsky. 

They looked 

at many of 

his abstract pieces of art and 

experimented with colours using 

circles and oil pastels. 

 

In their 

PSHE 

work on 

Tuesday, 
Year 5 

marked the 75th anniversary of 

the Holocaust in a very special 

way. They created some 

wonderful statements about the 

importance of showing respect 

and tolerance to others. 
 

This half term in 

Geography, Year 1 are 

learning 

about the 

4 

countries 

that 

together 

make up 

the United 

Kingdom. 

They worked in teams to create 

collages of the different flags of 

England, Wales, Scotland and 

Northern Ireland.  

In History in Year 2, the 

children have been matching 

items from the past with their 

modern day equivalents. 

Over the last week 
children in all year groups 

have taken part in our annual 

pupil questionnaire. We take 

their results very seriously and 

like to discuss their answers 

individually, in classes and as a 

whole school so that we can 

continually work on improving 

what we do and making our 

school the very best it can be. 

Please take a look at all the 

results on our school website 

where you can find all the 

details for the whole school 

and individual classes.  
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E Safety 
During February we celebrate ‘Safer 

Internet Day’ which promotes the 

importance of E Safety. In these 

times of technological advances, 

which as adults many of us find 

hard to keep up with, it is so 

important that we are aware of 

what our children are able to 

access and do via the electronic 

devices they use. There are so 

many things we as parents can 

do to support them in staying safe online.  

We have updated our E Safety Page on the school website with lots 

of fantastic easy read information about 

different devices, games, parental 

controls, age restrictions etc.  

These resources are directly taken 

from the ‘National Online Safety’ 

website. Click on the different 

leaflets and they will open up and 

give lots of useful tips.  

Essential reading following a 

Christmas where I am sure many 

children received many new 

games and devices.  

 

If you ever have any concerns or worries, do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher, Mrs 
Young, Mrs Bennison or myself. 
Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Ralph 
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